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Now is an excellent opportunity to meet Finland’s first blockchain technology company at
Slush 2017! Blockchain provides a remarkable new way of sharing data when there is a
lack of complete trust, providing reliability, consistency and traceability. The technology
offers new types of earnings and cost saving models for businesses and the public sector,
and is said to be as revolutionary as the Internet in the 1990s.

“The greatest inventions of our time’ - a mathematician was inspired by Blockchain and
founded a company in Finland” (Suvi Korhonen, Tivi)

Dr. Keir Finlow-Bates began to explore blockchain in 2009, and as a mathematician he
was aiming to investigate the technology behind Bitcoin. With the encouragement of his
neighbour, Chainfrog Oy was established in October 2016. Chainfrog’s story began
through education, with blockchain workshops and lectures offered to companies and
Universities. After the first pilot project for Teosto, the development of Chainfrog’s
revolutionary database connector product — Blockbinder - was born.

We are launching our new Blockbinder product at Slush. Our platform shows real-time
connection of databases in a simple and easy way with an amusing demo illustrating the
product connecting two fictional cat databases. Come and see for yourself how new blocks
are generated on the blockchain and how Blockbinder synchronizes, encrypts and secures
the database information.

Meet us at our demo booth B.34 on Thursday 30.11.2017.

You are warmly welcome,
Keir and the Chainfrog team



